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Dear Colleague, 
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to personally invite you to become a member of the 
American Professional Society for ADHD and Related Disorders (APSARD). If you have 
not heard of APSARD, we are an organization consisting of a broad spectrum of allied 
mental health experts working to improve the quality of care for patients with ADHD 
through the advancement and dissemination of research, and evidence-based 
practices. APSARD is a multidisciplinary organization that includes psychiatrists, 
pediatricians, family practitioner, advanced practice nurses, psychologists, social 
workers, and a variety of other professionals.   
 
Our Annual Meeting consists of a two-day program and provides CME/CE credit.   
Some of the topics discussed at the 2017 Annual Meeting include, new 
epidemiological findings on age of onset; relationship between ADHD and Autism 
Spectrum Disorders; ADHD in college students and preschoolers, the latest 
neurobiological and genetic findings, and much more. The structure of the meeting 
facilitates interactions with colleagues and networking among the many disciplines 
who work with ADHD patients.  
 
Membership Benefits include: 

 Access to the members only website 

 Discounted registration for the APSARD meeting 

 New for 2017! Access to the Journal of Attention Disorders 

 Conference material 

 Participation in Blogs and Forums 

 Voting in the APSARD election 

 
Join now: www.apsard.org  
 
Best Regards,  
Greg Mattingly, M.D. 
APSARD Membership Committee Chair 
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